
 

Thursday January 28, 2021 

Dear All 
 

As ever, I hope this finds you well and with enough to keep you happily occupied. 
 

This is a brief e-mail this afternoon with just a couple of things that I need to draw to your     
attention. 
 

The first is the weekly invitation to once again advise us of your intentions for attending Mass 
this coming Sunday.  As usual, please send e-mail to parishpriest763@gmail.com , copied to 
gordonadam1962@btinternet.com , telling us which Mass you plan to attend and how many 
people in your household / bubble group.  Please try to let us know by lunchtime on Saturday.  
 

Next are two links for our live-streaming: 
The first is for our “T3 Talk” this evening at 7.00pm.  The link for that is : - 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4RkCSCCpoNI  
 

The other link is for Gordon Murray’s funeral requiem at 3.00pm tomorrow.   
The link for that is :- https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oUaRmUqJQ7k  
 

And finally, for today: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Keep safe and take good care of yourselves and those you live with. 
 

May Our Lady pray for you and may God bless you. 
 

Fr Gordon 
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